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ON THIS MOTHER’S DAY HELP US SAVE A LIFE 
BY TAKING A BOTTLE AND FILLING IT UP. WE 
WILL ANNOUNCE WHEN TO TURN THEM IN. 
  THANK YOU SO MUCH!!! 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 
Randy Harper 256-283-7966 
Dustin Steed 256-282-4733 

May 12, 2019 
 

 
OLD ARGUMENTS. NEW LIFE 

John 4:1-26 
 

The wisdom of Jesus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The opposition to Jesus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The answer of Jesus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The change of the woman. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLOSING PRAYER    Paul Harper  

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, May 12th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
            “Happy Mother’s Day” 

 No Evening Service 
Tuesday, May 14th 

 Sr. Adult Choir 9:30 a.m. 

 No Nursing Home visit 

Wednesday, May 15th 

   Bible Study 6:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall 

 Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir @ 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, May 19th 
 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
 Youth Sunday and Senior Recognition 

 Baccalaureate Service for PHS @ 2:00 pm 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

May 12th-May 19th 

 

 Babies:  Heather McDivitt  

 Toddlers 1: Felicia & Mike Steward 

 2’s & 3’s:       Carrie Smith & Tashia Blackerby 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Cissy Harper & Emma Todd 

 Security:                 Randy Harper & Jerry Dempsey 

 Children’s Church: Ken & Julia Grissom 

 Babies:  Melissa Pope, Meagan Morrow 

Toddlers 1: Jeff & Holly Williams 

2’S & 3’s: Amanda & Mike Harrell 

4 yr. old:                  combine with 5 yr old. 

5 yr. old:  Carrie Yakely & Brandi Todd 

Security:  Phillip Kirk, Larry Moss 

Children’s Church: Brian & Donna Bryant 

May 13th 
Sandra Phillips 
Scott Maddox 

May 15th 
Linda Bell 
Gavin Bass 
May 16th 

Kristi Parris 
May 17th 

Ladonna Smith 
May 18th 

Onda Garrett 
Gabe Hight 
May 19th 

Jennifer Foster 

SUNDAY,  May 12th 

SUNDAY,  May 19th 

SUNSHINE CLUB 
 

Please remember 
that our Sunshine 

Club will not meet on 
the 1st Tuesday in 
June because VBS 
will be going on.  
We will meet on  

Tuesday, June 11, 
2019 at 11:00 a.m. 

We encourage you to 
make a note of this 

change. 
As usual I will send 
reminder cards the  

previous week. 
Thank you. 

The meeting for the Stuart Calvert 
group has been changed from May 

The meeting will be at the home of 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

PBC Food Distribution! 
On Saturday, June 15th will be 
First Baptist Church’s  chance 
to pass out food to the clients of 
Piedmont Benevolence Center. 
In the past our Church has  
always responded in a mighty 
way to serve. Please put this 
date in your calendar as a  
reminder . Remember those 
who help empty the freezers 
and coolers need to be there 
around 7:00 a.m.. All others 
will need to be there by 8:00 
a.m. to find out where you will 
work.  Thank you all so much. 
  Sandy 

STUART CALVERT  
 

The meeting for the Stuart Calvert 
group has been changed from May 
14th to May 21st. This is because 

the Piedmont Baseball team is  
going to state playoffs.  

The meeting will be at the home of 
Ann Young at 6:30 p.m. on May 
21st. If you have any questions, 

you can contact Ann. 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

  
Cross Plains Baptist Church 

 
(First home of the future Piedmont 

First Baptist Church) 
(1870) 

 
  “Fear not, little flock; for it is 
your Father’s good pleasure to give 
you the kingdom” from St. Luke 
12:21 was the first sermon given by 
Elder Sterling Gresham Jenkins to 
eleven charter members who 
founded, constituted and organized 
on Saturday, January 8, 1870 a 
church known as Cross Plains 
Baptist Church. The “Little Flock” 
worshipped in the Cross Plains  
Academy  from 1870 to 1878. 
 

PFBC GOAL $3,000 
Total to date: $2,537.00 

Baby Bottle Boomerang 
Today, May 12th, Mother’s Day we 
will have baby bottles available for 
you to take and fill up for Save A 

Life. This is an important  
Ministry for our church.  

The money collected goes to help 
support the efforts of Save A Life. 

That includes helping young  
Mothers so they are able to keep 
their babies instead of aborting. 
This is only one of their  many  

programs they have to help guide 
young women in their choices. 
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